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Thru Panama Canal and visiting exotic ports
AArruubbaa,, PPaannaammaa,, CCoossttaa RRiiccaa,, AAccaappuullccoo eettcc..

Leaving FFeebbrruuaarryy 99,, 22000077 By Air to San Juan

CCaallll:: DDPPPP JJooee RRoottaannttee 771188 225511--33447711 ffoorr SSppeecciiaall ““KK”” RRaatteess

Valentine Day Cruise

Gov. David finished his year with eight new
K-Kids Club. It certainly was awesome.
Slowly but surely we are getting the word
out. This year under the leadership of Gov.
Joe we really have to be heroes and double
or for that matter triple sponsoring K-Kids.

You are all aware that the easiest and
least expensive to sponsor is K-Kids. It only
cost $150.00 for as many youngsters as the
school allows. What a fantastic way to guide
our kids in volunteering and teaching them
to give back to their communities. We all
know that, if we get them started then they
will continue to Builders, Key Club, CK and
eventually Kiwanians. What an excellent way
to entice the parents, teachers, friends, rela-
tives to join Kiwanis.

Please remind the advisors to send in the
names and titles of all officers in as soon as
possible. Reports are due and are sent to
Kiwanis International, New York District and
myself. You can get the forms from the inter-
net. Also, don’t forget the contest. Think
about a scrapbook, essay, and poster. This
contest helps the kids’ self esteem.

Again, Gov. David and myself want to
thank all of you for your hard work and most
of all for thinking about K-Kids.

Let’s work as a team this coming year
with Gov. Joe and be real heroes for him.

K-Kids
Mickie Leamey

The Kiwanis Club of HHOOOOSSIICCKK FFAALLLLSS, Van
Rensselaer Division – The Hoosick Falls K-
Kids “surprised” their Kiwanis Club with a
pizza party to honor outgoing K Kids

Hoosick Falls K-Kids Celebrate
Officers and Year With Pizza

Governor
Continued from Page 3

Gridley was a tremendous success. During this
K Family Project participants were asked to
use supplied fabric markers and stencils to
create beautiful designs on white pillowcases
which will be distributed to kids throughout our
state. Many Kiwanians had time to work coop-
eratively with their Key Club and Circle K coun-
terparts. Everyone participating showed a wide
range of artistic talent. We had a lot of fun and
plan to do this project again at Mid-Winter.

We now have Every Day Heroes Awards
being presented throughout our district. Let’s
honor those that are deserving, but also take
the opportunity to ask them to join our won-
derful organization.

The badges that were worn this weekend
included our motto “Celebrating Kiwanis
Service and Fellowship” and thanks to all
involved we really did that

First Lady Nydia and I have represented our
district at many installations, anniversary din-
ners, Governor’s visits and fundraising events.
We have enjoyed great hospitality, beautiful
gifts and love. First Lady Nydia and I thank you
all for this. You are all truly “Heroes” to us.

I would like to extend my very sincere
wishes for a happy, healthy and prosperous
new year – filled with Kiwanis giving, love and
a generous spirit from First Lady Nydia and
myself.

President Nick Dowling, pictured right are
the K-Kids Faculty Advisor Holly Grogan and
Kiwanis Advisor Roberta Breese. Numerous
club members from K-Kids and the Hoosick
Kiwanis Club attended the party. The party
was held at the local firehouse where mem-
bers participate in various fundraisers.

Check out the

New York District

Website at
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